
 

 

 

   
24th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers/Whanau 
Welcome back to a new term! We hope you kept warm these holidays and had a lovely break! This term, our focus is 
‘Community’. Learning that God wants us to serve in the school and church community and also in the wider 
community.  
We will be studying the living world in Science for our main topic. In Physical Education, we will be training for Cross 
Country and Gymnastics. Students will need to bring their running shoes on Tuesdays and Thursdays (Wk1-3). For 
Maths, we will be learning about Fractions. In Literacy, we will be reading and writing Narratives and Reports. For 
our Bible study this term we will be exploring the story of the Early Church in Ephesians. In Digital Literacy, we will 
be learning about animation and how this has developed over the last 100 years as a medium to tell stories. 
Musically, we will be playing the recorder. We hope you share our excitement for the fun and learning to come this 
term! 
 
The following dates and activities may be helpful to know: 

DATE TIME ACTIVITY VENUE COST 

Tuesday, 1st August 9:15am Stardome Trip (bus transport) 
Stardome 

Observatory 
$6 

Wednesday, 9th August TBC 
Run4Bibles – School Cross 

Country 
Golflands 
Campus 

- 

Thursday, 10th August TBC Sports/Team/Group Photos 
Golflands 
Campus 

- 

Friday, 11th August 1:00pm Sharing Space Learning 
Golflands 
Campus 

- 

Tuesday, 29th August 
(Room 11)  

Wednesday, 30th August 
(Rooms 12/13) 

TBC Graham Braddock Art 
Golflands 
Campus 

$4 

Friday, 1st September TBC Fathers’ Day Breakfast 
Golflands 
Campus 

Gold Coin 

Friday, 29th September 8.30am Full School Assembly 
Botany 
Campus 

- 

25th - 29th September All Week Scholastic Book Week 
Golflands 
Campus 

- 

Total invoiced amount for this term Total: $10 

To support our learning this term, please ensure your child has the following TERM 3 Apps downloaded onto their 

iPads. Please ensure they also have the Year 4 Compulsory Apps; this ensures we can run a smooth programme. If 

you require another list of these, please email your child’s teacher.  

ABCYa Animate 

$7.49 

Book Creator 

FREE 

Stop Motion 

FREE 

Puppet Pals 

FREE 

 
   

Learnzillion 

FREE 

Recorder At Play Music 

FREE 

Woot Math 

FREE 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
Year 4 Lifeguards  
Mr Shane Hutchinson (Team Leader), Mrs Coralee Kemp, Mrs Anna van Leeuwen and Mrs Larissa Schick  

 

Year 4 
“The Beach” 

Term 3 Activities/Permission Slip 



 
 

2017, Term 3 Year 4 Activities Permission Slip 
Permission slips are due by Friday, 28th July 2017 at the latest. 

 
I give permission for ________________________________from Room ______ to: 

 
 Participate in all the Term 3 activities on the Activities List. 
 
 
 Travel to/from the following locations by bus, school van or private car: 

1. Auckland Stardome Observatory. 
2. Elim Christian College (Botany Campus) 

 
  

 Take short supervised walking excursions in the neighbourhood. 
 
 
 Be given Panadol/Paracetamol for pain (e.g. headaches).  
 
 

I give permission for my child’s photos and videos to be used in print.    YES / NO  
 

 
PARENT HELPERS…            We will confirm all helpers via email – thank you!  
 
I am willing and available to assist with specific tasks at school during the day:  YES / NO 

 
IF YES:  I would like to help with:  
o Small groups 
o Memory Verse testing on a Friday morning  
o Administrative tasks (putting readers away, cutting, gluing, laminating and other similar tasks) 
o Walking School Bus 

 
 

I am available to be a parent helper on the trip to the Stardome on 1st August.  We will confirm all helpers via 
email – thank you! 

 
I have an up-to-date police vetting clearance.  This is an MOE requirement for all volunteers.  Please check 
with the GC office before volunteering for any parent help. 

 
 

Parent/Caregiver: Name: __________________________   Signed: _______________________ 
 
 
Mobile phone: ______________________     Email: ______________________________ 
 
 

Notices: To keep you up to date, parents will be emailed regularly with a link to our school website where you can 
check notices and our current school calendar. If you are not receiving these notifications, please contact the 
Golflands Campus. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

` 


